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Dear Valued Clients, 
  
Our team continues to operate remotely. Hard to believe we have been doing this for four 
months! Similar to many other businesses, we have learned to adapt to this new world. A big 
thank you to our valued clients for being able to adapt as well. We are anxious to get back to 
seeing everyone. 
 
As we continue to wait for a safer environment, we have some exciting news to share. We are 
using this period of time away from the office to improve and expand our workspace. The front 
entry suite in our current building became available, so we are going to take that over while 
keeping part of our current space (saves everyone a few steps from parking lot 😊). This new 
division of suites is going to take about 8 weeks to complete with construction starting next 
week. 
 
We will have limited access to our suite during construction.  This is similar to what we have 
done throughout the pandemic. Our address will continue to be the same during construction 
and after the new workspace is completed. Thus, there are no mailing address changes needed 
for our company. 
 
In this 25th anniversary year of being in business, we are excited about what this new space will 
mean for the next 25 years. We could not have predicted the change would have occurred 
during a pandemic, but as we discuss with clients every day, plans should be flexible! We are 
looking forward to the day when we can meet safely in this new space. 
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